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______________ is currently enrolled in the District of Columbia’s Medicaid Program 

pursuant to the requirements set forth in Title XIX of the Social Security Act.  Each Medicaid 

provider is required to submit claims for reimbursement for services rendered to eligible 

Medicaid recipients. The Department of Health Care Finance (DHCF) is responsible for 

processing and payment of all claims submitted for reimbursement.    

 

Due to the failure of the United States Congress to pass a budget for Fiscal Year (FY) 

2014, the District is currently unable to spend its available funds to pay Medicaid providers. 

DHCF has asked providers to continue to submit claims for reimbursement using the normal 

process.  This ensures that once DHCF has approval to pay claims, payments will be made to 

providers within 2-3 business days. 

 

DHCF will process and pay allowable claims as soon as the District of Columbia’s FY 

2014 budget is approved by the United States Congress.   

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Wayne Turnage 

 


